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Policy Clarification – Other 

PO 17680-910 
 

Submitted:  8/18/15 
Agency: CAOs  
 

Subject:  MA Overpayment and Family Planning Services (FPS) 
 
Question:    
 
When determining whether a client is eligible for any MA category, will eligibility for the Family Planning 
Services (FPS) program preclude the need for an MA overpayment referral?     

 
Response By: Division of Health Services Date:  8/25/15 

 
Yes, if you are reviewing a possible overpayment for the existing category of MA and determine that the 
individual would qualify for FPS, then partial overpayment information is entered in ARRC but not referred 
to OIG.  Narrate in detail.   


